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Dear Dancers & Parents, 
 
Melinda’s Dance Studio,  “It Was All A Dream” Recital(s) on May 12-13 are being 
professionally filmed & edited by VIDEO CENTER Media of Iowa City and DVD copies will 
be made available. Two separate HD cameras will be used, a wide shot and a close up 
will be “mixed” together to provide maximum coverage of each dance. 
 
There is no charge to the studio for providing this valuable service.  They are reimbursed 
solely through copy sales, so if you would like to continue to have this event professionally 
filmed in the future we would encourage you to please order a copy.   
 
To receive your copy of this memorable event please return $26.95 per DVD and the 
bottom half of this letter to Melinda's Dance Studio by May 13, 2018 or mail to:  
Melinda's Dance Studio, PO Box 1009, Williamsburg, IA 52361. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Make Checks Payable to: VIDEO CENTER MEDIA 
(sorry credit cards not accepted) 

 
 
Name:        Phone:      

E-mail:               

Address:              

               

 
DVD Copies  Preschool-Second Grade (10 am SATURDAY): $26.95 (tax included) 
 
DVD Copies  MDS Competition Team (2 pm SATURDAY): $26.95 (tax included) 
 
DVD Copies  Third-Twelfth Grade (4 pm SUNDAY): $26.95 (tax included) 
 
 

“It Was All A Dream” 


